
Dear LAZ Parking Customer, 

As governmental restrictions permit the return to work and businesses can reopen workplaces, LAZ 

Parking has put in place several cleaning and social distancing practices in line with CDC guidelines and 

recommendations that you will notice in all parking garages in the Arena District and Grandview Yard.  

Updated Practices and Procedures: 

- Limited capacity in elevators to 2 persons maximum. 

o The stairwells are always available to use as an alternative for those willing and able. 

- Social distancing signage is being installed at all elevator garage lobbies. 

- High touch-point common areas will be cleaned with disinfectants each hour during normal 

business operations. 

o Locations include: elevator buttons, elevator doors, elevator interior cabs, stairway 

handrails, and door handles and knobs 

- Hand sanitizing stations are located at elevator lobbies. 

The LAZ Parking office at 155 Nationwide Blvd., is open and accepting customer walk-ins, which are 

limited to one customer in the office at a time. The recommended way to contact LAZ Parking is by 

email at arenadistrictparking@lazparking.com or by calling 614-469-5030. 
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